
 
 

 
February 21, 2020 
 
Dear ​Matt Schafer, 

Congratulations! Your program has been selected to receive the Excellent Teacher 
Award for 2020, to be presented at the Oregon Statewide Transition Conference 
(OSTC)! You are to be recognized for your major contributions ​implementing predictors 
of post school success for students who are transition aged and exemplifying the best of 
the philosophy of education as it relates to the area of transition and post school 
success. 

Please accept our invitation to receive your award at the OSTC awards banquet at the 
Graduate Hotel in Eugene, Oregon on Thursday, April 2,​ ​2020.  Please meet us at 
5:30pm in the Joplin Room for introductions of all award winners. The banquet will 
immediately follow at 6:00 for you and a guest, which ​will include a formal dinner and an 
awards ceremony. 

Letter of support for this nomination was received by Aaron Fugere, Cara Mortlock, and 
Graden Blue. For more information on the conference go to oregonstc.org.  

Please confirm your attendance​ with Lisa Catherwood (Awards Chair) at 
Lisa.M.Catherwood@dhsoha.state.or.us​ or 503- 330-6436, as soon as possible for a 
table being reserved in your honor.  

 
Congratulations! 
 
 
Lisa Catherwood & Toni DePeel 
OSTC Awards Committee Members 
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